
Via Email 

May 28, 2018 

Toronto & East York Community Council 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen St. W. 
2nd floor, West Tower 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2  

Attention: Ellen Devlin 

Dear Ellen, 

Re: Screemers – October 2018 

On behalf of Screemers, this letter is to apply to have the Screemers Event held at Exhibition Place to be 
designated as an event of “Municipal Significance” for the purpose of being granted a Special Occasion Permit 
by the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario. 

Would appreciate this request be submitted to the Toronto & East York Community Council meeting scheduled 
June 6th, 2018. 

The Special Occasion permit will be for licensed areas within the Queen Elizabeth Building located at 195 
Princes’ Boulevard at Exhibition Place  

The hours of operation for the 2018 event are as follows; 
Friday      October 5  7 pm – midnight 
Saturday      October 6   7 pm – midnight 
Friday      October 12  7 pm – midnight 
Saturday      October 13   7 pm – midnight 
Thursday      October 18  7 pm – midnight 
Friday      October 19  7 pm – midnight 
Saturday      October 20    7 pm – midnight 
Sunday      October 21   7 pm – midnight 
Wednesday   October 24  7 pm – midnight 
Thursday      October 25  7 pm – midnight 
Friday      October 26  7 pm – midnight 
Saturday      October 27   7 pm – midnight 
Sunday      October 28   7 pm – midnight 
Monday       October 29  7 pm – midnight 
Tuesday      October 30  7 pm – midnight 
Wednesday  October 31  7 pm – midnight  

This will be Screemers 26thAnnual event, which has become known as one of the premier Halloween events in 
Toronto, as a result, has a positive impact on the economy of the City of Toronto.  

Once considered, please confirm Toronto & East York Community Council’s adoption of this application. 

Thanking you in advance for consideration of this application. 

Sincerely, 
Ardo Gidaro 

TE33.104.21


